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AU-System renews general agreement with Statskontoret

Stockholm, Sweden – November 28, 2001 – AU-System has renewed its general agreement with Statskontoret (Swedish Agency for Public Management) regarding IT consulting services. The new general agreement will come into force at the turn of the year and be valid for 2 years, with the possibility of a 1‑year extension. The agreement, which was negotiated by Statskontoret, covers consulting services for Arbetsmarknadsstyrelsen (Swedish National Labour Market Board), Naturvårdsverket (Swedish Environmental Protection Agency), Rikspolisstyrelsen (National Police Board), Riksskatteverket (Swedish National Tax Board), Statistiska Centralbyrån (Statistics Sweden), Valmyndigheten (Election Authority).

“Statskontoret’s renewed confidence in AU-System is a very important recognition of quality and proof of our comprehensive and wide-ranging expertise in the area of IT,” says Johan Nyberg, business area manager at AU-System. “Statskontoret’s extremely careful process of selecting suppliers is often used as a guide by other companies and organisations.”

AU-System's agreement covers consulting services in all the areas specified in Statskontoret's procurement, that is, business development and strategy, project management, systems development, systems management, customer service, computer operation and technology in which, for example, IT security is a key area.
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About AU-System

AU-System is a leading mobile Internet consultancy. The company also provides integrated marketing communications services through its subsidiary SandbergTrygg. Large customers include Ericsson, Telia, Volvo, Nordea Nordbanken and Motorola. AU‑System was founded in 1974 and currently employs more than 1,000 people located in Sweden, United Kingdom, Italy, United States, Thailand and Singapore. AU-System is quoted on the Attract40 list of Stockholmsbörsen under the symbol AUS.
For more information please visit www.ausystem.com.

